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May 12, 2011

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

City of Long Beach

333 W. Ocean Boulevard, 14th Floor

Long Beach, CA  90802

Re:  Support for the Harvey Milk Park

Dear Mayor and Council members:

As an advisory commission to the Long Beach City Council, the Human Relations Commission promotes civic tranquility and strives to recommend policies and programs that promote equal rights among all the citizens of the city, as well as supports efforts to eradicate discrimination.  One such effort would be to honor a man who served as true inspiration to the Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transsexual (LGBT) community and to us all.

Harvey Bernard Milk was an American politician who became the first openly gay man to be elected to public office in California, when he won a seat on the San Francisco Board of Supervisors.  Despite his short political career, he remains a LGBT icon and hero for gay rights.  He is known by many as the most famous and significant openly LGBT official in American history.  His final campaign manager, Anne Kronenberg, describes him best as a visionary, who imaged a righteous world of equality and set out to create one for all of us.  Milk was posthumously awarded the Presidential Medal of Freedom in 2009.

The Human Relations Commission supports Council member Garcia’s efforts to name a new park located at Third and Promenade the Harvey Milk Promenade Park as an opportunity to honor Harvey Milk’s legacy to the LBGT community.  We ask that the City Council offer their support as well.

Respectfully submitted,

James Morgan, Chair





Raúl A. Añorve, Vice Chair
Human Relations Commission 
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